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Dates For Your Diary
Monday 15th May - Friday 23rd June – Year 11 Exams
Tuesday 13th June – Concertina Day, students finish at 12.20pm.
Thursday 15th June – Year 10 Parents Evening
Monday 26th June – Year 10 and Year 12 Mocks Start

What’s Happening in SE This Week

Trust in Drama
Year 8 students this week have been
exploring trust. Here we can see students
having a go at a trust exercise in drama!
Well done to;
Enzo Milan
Reagan Clinch
Reo White
William Birch

UPCOMING AUDITIONS
Monday 12th and Monday 19th June n S214

See Mrs CK for more info!



Introductions from Student Leadership Team
Head Boy – I'm Alfie Taylor, this year's new Head Boy. My interests are mainly Music and History - I feel like I'll
be a good addition to our leadership team because I'm a flexible team player in meetings and I'm willing to
take other people's ideas on board, and I also feel as if diplomacy and oration are strong suits of mine that will
serve me and our leadership team well. This year I'm particularly very keen on showcasing our Performing Arts
department more because it makes me feel very proud to represent the community in our school, especially
when we perform to people. I'm also very interested in working closely with our new leadership team and
speaking publicly in assemblies to students about very important issues in the hopes our leadership team can
help to educate younger students too - I'll do whatever I can to deliver for our school community.

Head Girl – Hi! My name is Katy Wallis and I am a member if the student Leadership Team. My aspirations are
centred around becoming a leader in my community and implementing innovative strategies to drive results
for my school. I am constantly seeking out new opportunities to grow and learn, pushing my limits in order to
achieve my goals. I want to create change to create an all round greater environment for my peers. My
commitment to excellence and dedication to my role will make me a valuable asset to any team. I am eager to
take on new challenges and always on the lookout for ways to make a difference in the school I represent.

Deputy Head Boy – Hi, my name is Lucas Taylor and I am one of the new Deputy Head Boys this year. I am a
dedicated teammate, and I am determined to try and improve the school environment (both inside and
outside of the classroom) for all members of our community. My main focus is to support our Head Boy and
Head Girl in raising awareness for social issues and to try and shape our student body to tackle those issues
and improve our circumstances for every member of our school.

Deputy Head Boy – My name is Jack Vanes, and I am one of the Deputy Head Boys. I am very interested in the
community and keen on being a role model for the younger students. I am interested in leaving a mark in the
community to benefit the school going forward. I am interested in pushing our school's scientific department
to its absolute fullest. One way I will accomplish this is by pushing outside of school learning to scientific
facilities for study purposes.

Deputy Head Boy – Hello! My name is Michael Stoner, and I am one of this
year’s new Deputy Head Boys here at Park Hall Academy. I have many
interests including playing and watching football and socializing with all my
friends. I already have experience in something similar to working on this
team, I am part of the student council. My aspirations are based around
creating a healthy school environment and making sure everyone is satisfied
and feel part of our school community. I am also looking out for new
opportunities to learn but also for me to teach others essential skills and
things to make their time in school as productive but enjoyable as can be. My
dedication and commitment to my role as Deputy Head Boy makes me a
valuable asset to any team that requires my skills. I am hoping to be
somebody that the younger years look up to and aspire to be in the same
position as me if not higher when they are my age.

Deputy Head Girl – I’m Grace Horton and I am Deputy Head Girl. This year I want to focus on mental health
and the wellbeing of everyone at school. Not only this, I want to permanently leave my mark before I leave. I
will do this by using my creativity and kindness towards others. I know with my skills, I can help make Park
Hall stand out from the rest. I want everyone to wear their badge with pride that they are a part of this
school. I want to inspire others and give people the courage that I had to apply to this role in the future. I
want them to feel the immense pride and joy when becoming a part of this amazing team.

Deputy Head Girl - Hi, my name is Tia Gillick and I am one of the Deputy Head Girl’s. I enjoy being creative
and assertive, and believe that I am a good addition to the team this year, because I want to advocate
important issues to my school that we see in society today, for example homophobia and sexism. I think
being part of this team is a way to be a voice for my peers, and help them with issues that students may not
be able to tell teachers. I hope to show people from outside of school how great our school actually is.



Deputy Head Girl - Hi, I’m Amelie Johnson, and I am a Deputy Head Girl. I am interested in playing football and 
going for long walks. I strive to be the best I can be, and aim to be a wonderful and responsible role within Park 
Hall. I want to be the voice for my fellow peers. I would like to listen to ideas from other students and utilise 
their input on how the school can be improved and be an enjoyable environment for all. One thing I would like 
to address is mental health with the stress of upcoming exams. I am constantly looking to taking on new and am 
looking forward to being a representative for the school community.

Senior Student - Hello! My name is Mille Banks. I am one of the members of the 2023-24 Student Leadership 
Team. I am interested in bringing ideas to the school. This means if something in school needs to be changed for 
the student or to help students learn to the best of their abilities. Next year, I want to study A-Levels in Art and 
Design Technology, and hope to go to University to study Architecture.

Senior Student - Hello! My name is Grace Piper and I am one of the members of this year’s Leadership Team. 
My interests include making and producing my own pieces of Art, studying Greek mythology and singing and 
listening to a variety of musicians and artists. I feel as that I bring a very creative role into this year’s team and 
that I bring good communication skills when talking to my peers and bringing a very open-minded opinion to 
certain topics. This year, my main focus is making this school a more accepting environment, showcasing our 
Art, Photography and Performing Arts departments and help make this school become better than before.

Senior Student - Hi I am Ellie Moran and am a member on the Leadership Team. My aspiration is to improve 
the school for students and allow their voices to be heard. I am a dedicated and determined person who loves a 
good challenge and strives to achieve good results. I am a kind, caring and approachable individual who has a 
happy personality.  I enjoy helping others whenever they need it, and am a good listener.  In my spare time, I 
enjoy baking different desserts, learning different skills on a trampoline and volunteering at the dog kennels. 

Senior Student - Hello. My name is Hollie-Mae Vincent and I am part of the new Student Leadership Team.  I am 
very outgoing, I have a lot of energy and I am very confident. I feel like I can make a difference with the school 
and that is why I put myself forward for this team. I can’t wait to see what we can achieve.

Senior Student - My name is Harry Ward and I am a member of the Student Leadership Team here at Park Hall 
Academy. My interests including Sports and Geography, which I love. I love running, cycling, playing football and 
socialising with my friends. I am an active participant in various student clubs and organisations, such as the 
Year 10 Football Team and Student Council. I would like to raise more awareness on social issues such as knife 
crime, testicular cancer and pressure on students, because as a student myself and a growing adolescent, these 
issues are concerning so I would like to help others understand them. I want to make this school the best it can 
be and with the help of all the brilliant members, I believe we can do this. 

Senior Student - Hello, my name is Archie Tunstall, and I am a member of the Leadership Team. My main 
aspirations within the leadership team are to promote becoming involved in a sport and helping students within 
the school to have their voices heard about problems or recommendations within the school. With my skills of 
teamwork and leadership, I know I can help the students within the school to become better versions of 
themselves. This year I would like to get more people involved in sports such as football , netball and basketball. 

Introductions from Student Leadership Team

A BIG WELL DONE to our 
newly appointed Student 

Leadership Team! It has been 
great to see you start straight 

away. We certainly cannot wait 
to see what you do in your 

time ahead.


